PATRON PHOTO POLICY

Upon receiving a new library card your photo will be taken. This is to insure your privacy regarding
identity theft. This photo is necessary and will not be used for any reason other than identification of

library card holder. This is not a substitute for presenting library card upon each visit. We appreciate
your cooperation.



